
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Contact:  Ajang YONG DENG Reference: TDA92/25  / 2025/295058  
 10 September 2025 
 

 
The Resident 
Coonanbarra Road 
WAHROONGA  NSW  2076 

 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Coonanbarra Road, Wahroonga - Proposal to extend 'No Parking' restrictions on the 
eastern side of the street. 
 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to extend the existing ‘No Parking 7:00am to 
5:00pm Sat – Sun, April - September’ restrictions on the eastern side of Coonanbarra 
Road, Wahroonga. 
 
Background 
 
Council has received concerns regarding traffic congestion and safety during sporting 
events at Carrington Park.  Vehicles currently park on both sides of Coonanbarra Road, 
and those parked at 90-degree angles on the park (western) side significantly reduce the 
available road width. When combined with parallel parking on the eastern side, the road 
effectively becomes a narrow, single-lane passage for two-way traffic, making it difficult for 
motorists and residents to navigate safely. 
 
Coonanbarra Road is approximately 7 metres wide, with approximately 3 - 4 metre-wide 
nature strip on the western side adjacent to Carrington Park. While some sections of the 
nature strip are clear, others are obstructed by low trees and shrubs. Vehicles parking 
perpendicular to the roadway on this side further restrict traffic flow. 
 
On the eastern side, the road is bordered by a mixture of retaining walls and sloping 
terrain, which makes it difficult, and potentially unsafe for passengers to exit vehicles. 
  
Proposed changes 

To improve safety and traffic flow during peak periods, particularly on weekends during the 
sporting season, Council proposes extending the existing parking restrictions southwards 
to the intersection with Carrington Road, as illustrated in the attached Plan No. 
Coonanbarra/TDA92/25. 

 
 
 



 

 

 
Submit your feedback 
 
Before Council decides whether one of the proposals should be submitted to the Ku-ring-
gai Traffic Committee for approval, you are invited to comment on the proposals and 
indicate your preferred choice.  Your feedback will inform Council’s consideration of the 
proposal. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond:  

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided or using the 
link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TDA9225 your browser.  

2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Wednesday, 1 October 
2025.  

If you have any question, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic  
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